

## Dear Grade | Parents,

Our Winter Concert performance of *Why Mosquitoes Buzz in People's Ears* will be presented on:

December 7 at 2:30pm in Dalton Hall

The performance will last about 45 minutes. As part of the 1st grade costumes, each child has been asked to dress in the colors of their animal for the play: a mandrill (a primate found in Africa). Your child should wear a long-sleeved black or brown shirt and black pants or a black skirt with black tights. If your child has a speaking part, his or her role is indicated on the attached script. Please help your child rehearse his or her part at home. We encourage children to memorize their parts in order to ensure a smooth, confident delivery. We look forward to seeing you at the show.

1학년 학부모님께,

1학년 학생들의 겨울콘서트가 12월 7일 오후2:30, 달튼홀에서 열릴 예정입니다.

공연시간은 약 45분입니다. 공연을 위해 학생들은 자신들이 맡은 동물의 색깔의 옷을 입어야합니다.(아래 첨부 사진을 참고해 주세요) 긴팔 갈색 혹은 검정색 셔츠, 검정색 바지 혹은 검정스커트(검정스타킹, 타이즈와함께)를 입혀주십시오. 각 학생에게 어떤 대사가 있는지 아래스크립트를 보시면 파악할 수 있습니다. 원활한 진행을 위해 대사를 외울 수 있도록도와주십시오. 그럼 콘서트 당일에 뵙겠습니다.

Thank you for your continued support! Sincerely,

Madeline Fitzpatrick CDS FP Music



